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From: Info <info@edenpark.co.nz>

Sent: Thursday, 7 March 2019 4:14 pm

To:

Subject: The Hood - Nitro Circus & Club 7s

To view this email as a web page, go here.
 

Nitro Circus 

We have 100 tickets up for grabs, first in first served.  As usual, we'll be here from 
7am tomorrow at Gate G reception (limited to two tickets per member of The 
Hood). 

Given the nature of the event, the integrity of the show is dependent upon weather 
conditions (one of the main issues being wind).  If the promoters determine that the 
weather is not suitable for the show to proceed, every effort will be made to advise 
guests as soon as possible.  There is a reserve day set down for Tuesday, 12 
March 2019 at 6.00 pm. 

Albert-Eden Local Board 

Last week the Albert-Eden Local Board agreed on how it would support Eden Park 
moving forward. We were pleased to read this and thank the team for their 
support. 

If you’d like to read the minutes from last week’s Board meeting of Wednesday 27 
February you can read more here. 

The relevant sections can be found on page 16 and 17 and outline the below: 

That the Albert-Eden Local Board: 
a) confirm its support for Eden Park continuing to operate over the next ten years.
b) call on the Governing Body to confirm that it will not allow Eden Park to cease
operating.
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c) request the Governing Body to respond positively to requests for funding 
required to keep Eden Park operating, but do so responsibly by carefully 
considering accountability, control and sustainability and balanced against the 
financial investment needed for publicly owned local assets. 
d) support Eden Park in the process of becoming independently financially 
sustainable through the limited and reasonable use of Eden Park for public non-
sporting events. 
 
We understand the Albert-Eden Local Board took into account the ever-growing 
community support for the Park so we thank you for your efforts. 

Resident Only Parking 
 
The Auckland Transport resident-only parking scheme will be in place this 
Saturday.  You can view more information here 
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